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The following question has been submitted by Councillor Stefan Houghton for 
response by the Cabinet Member for Health, Leisure and Culture:- 
  
“CPAD Ingleby Barwick Fund’ have eight defibrillator cabinets waiting to be installed. 
Six are for Ingleby Barwick, and two for Eaglescliffe at Preston Park and Kingsmead. 
I understand the first set of installation dates are mid-March with the last at Preston 
Park being 10th May. As defibrillators save lives, can Stockton Council do more to 
speed up the installation dates?” 


